UT- 161046 - Brief Description of Pulse Point Pilot Project

[bookmark: _GoBack]For the SFY2015-17 biennium, the Washington State Legislature allocated $130K from the State E911 Fund to the Washington Military Department to fund a “Pulse Point Pilot Project” in King County.  The project would fund the adoption of a wireless phone application which allows participants to receive notification of persons in distress requiring CPR.  The application derives the information from 911 Dispatch through a feed from the call center’s computer-aided dispatch system. The State E911 Office has contracted with three entities within King County to procure the application service.


